
 

                                    

Cross Country 
On Tuesday, lots of children from Yrs 5 and 6 
represented our school at Newquay Sports 
Centre. This was the first race of the season 
and we sent an incredible 30 runners to the 
event (the most we have ever sent)! The 
children showed great determination and 
were a credit to the school. A huge well done 
to everyone that took part.  
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Diary for week commencing 1st October 2018 
Monday Home School Review Meetings 
Tuesday Immunisations – R to Y5 

Home School Review Meetings 
Wednesday Guitar and woodwind lessons 

Home School Review Meetings 
Thursday Swimming lesson – Year 4 children 

CELEBRATION LUNCH 
Book Fair  
Home School Review Meetings 

Friday Home School Review Meetings 
Book Fair 
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REMINDER – CAMP 

BALANCE 

All camp monies to be paid 

into the school office, no later 

than Wednesday 28th March.  

Thank you. 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Attendance figures for each class 

w/e 21.09.2018 
 

Navaho  93.5% Micmac 92.7% 

Hopi 92.5% Chippewa 95.0% 

Blackfoot 96.2% Arapaho 94.8% 

Nanticoke 91.8% Comanche 96.4% 

Shoshone 99.2% Innoko 98.5% 

Algonquin 94.8% Kiowa 93.0% 

Yakama 98.6% Paiute 99.3% 
 

 

  Well done Paiute 
 

The target set for the school is 96%  
 
 

 

 

  Diary Dates 
 
October 

1st – 5th  
2nd  
3rd  
4th – 10th  
18th  
22nd – 26th  

 
Home School Review week 
Flu immunisation 
Brannel Open Evening 
Book Fair 
Open Morning – Treviglas 
Half Term 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Information sent home this week: 
 Celebration lunch flyer 

 Football Festival letter for selected Yrs 5 and 6 

 Year 6 visit letter to Pendennis Castle 

CELEBRATION LUNCH  
We will be having a celebration lunch on Thursday 4th October to celebrate the arrival of our Book Fair. Please look 

out for the special flyer which was sent home yesterday for further information. 
 

Congratulations to the kitchen team who scored a perfect 5 in our unannounced environmental health assessment 
this week. 

 

Application for a Secondary School Place – Year 6 only 
 

If you have a child in Year 6, it is important that you make an 
application for your preferred choice of secondary school 
starting in September 2019.  Your child will not be allocated 
a place unless you make an application and are offered a 
place. Please register your preference online at 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions or complete a paper form 
available online or from the School Admissions Team (0300 
1234 101).  If you have any concerns about this or would like 
assistance please pop into the office and we will arrange to 
help you complete the application. The deadline for 
applications is 31st October 2018. 

 

 

Out of School Achievement 
Congratulations to Megan who has achieved her karate yellow belt scoring 50 out of 50.  Well done Megan. 

Application for a Primary School Place – even if already in Minpins 
 
Parents of all children whose date of birth is between 1 September 2014 and 31 August 2015 need to apply for a 
school place for their child even if their child is already attending Minpins.  Applications should be made online 
using the Cornwall Council website www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions or by printing the paper form available online or 
from the School Admissions Team (0300 1234 101). If you would like assistance in completing your application please 
speak to the staff in Minpins. The deadline for applications is 15 January 2019. 

 

Book Fair – 4th October – 10th October 

Please visit our book fair in the school hall any afternoon next week 
from 3.15-4.00pm. There will be lots of exciting books to buy, and the 
money you spend also helps us raise money to buy more books for our 
school. 
Home School Review meetings 
Please make every effort to attend your meeting next week, to discuss your child’s 
learning with their class teacher. If your child attends the meeting with you, 
please ensure that they remain with you quietly so that they are not disturbing 
other meetings. Thank you.   
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Menu for week commencing Monday 1st October 
 

 Main On the side Dessert  
 

Water is freely available to 
all children.  Milk is also 
now freely available to 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 

children. All other drinks 
are available at an 

additional cost of 50p.  
Thank you. 

Monday 
Spaghetti Bolognese and garlic bread 
 

Carrot batons Banana Flapjack 

Tuesday 
Cheese and ham French bread pizza Peas and Rainbow 

salad 
Raspberry Angel 
Delight 

Wednesday 
Cornish roast beef, roast potatoes and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Carrots and broccoli Oat Cookies 

Thursday 
 

CELEBRATION LUNCH – SEE SEPARATE FLYER 
 

Friday Tuna Pasta Bake Corn Cobletts Frozen yoghurt 
 

The school will work with children who require a modification to the school meals as jacket potatoes/bread rolls / ham, cheese, tuna or salad, can 
be prepared. Please talk to the class teacher if there are any queries regarding lunches.  

 On rare occasions, due to circumstances beyond our control (e.g. non-delivery or equipment problems), it may be 
necessary to vary the menu.  However, a hot meal will always be available! 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

Sensational Cycling Saturday 
 

FREE ENTRY 
 

29th September 10am – 4pm 
Royal Cornwall Showground, Wadebridge 

 

Only £5.00 parking which includes your ticket to win a brand 
new bike. British Cycling Registered Road and Cyclo-cross 

races 
Learn to ride with Cycle Training Cornwall 

Exhibitors’ stands and refreshments 
Meet local cycling clubs 

CHSW sponsored event with medals and certificates 
Try your skills on our exciting road, cyclo-cross and mountain 

bike tracks 

 

Run and Talk 
Supporting Mental Health Through Running 

 
Newquay Road Runners invites members and non-members 

to join us for a fun, inclusive social run on  
Tuesday 9th October at 6.30pm 

 

This is designed to cater for all abilities from those wanting to 
try running for the first time to those with more experience. 

Run and Talk encourages people to improve their mental well-
being through running and to break down the stigma 

associated with mental health by getting people to talk about it.  
We hope you will join us at the  

Heron Tennis Centre 
Trenance Park 

Newquay 
For more information contact Sara or Glyn 

mhc@newquayroadrunners.co.uk 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


